
 
 

SCRUTINY COMMISSION - 4 NOVEMBER 2015 
 

LEICESTERSHIRE FIRE AND RESCUE SERVICE CONSULTATION: 
INTEGRATED RISK MANAGEMENT PLAN 2016-2020 

 
The Chief Fire Officer, Richard Chandler has been invited to the meeting to 
present and address any questions from members. He will be accompanied at 
the meeting by Deputy Chief Fire Officer, Steve Lunn and Combined Fire 
Authority Treasurer, Alison Greenhill. A briefing will be held for all members of 
the County Council on this issue on 2 November. 
 
The consultation information relating to this item is available at: 
http://www.leicestershire-fire.gov.uk/irmp  
 
Comments had been sought from the Fire Bridge Union (FBU) and the Retained 
Firefighters’ Union (RFU) on the proposals. Their comments are attached as follows: 
 

A. Comments of the FBU  
 
(Graham Vaux, Brigade Chair and Dean Thornton of the FBU have been 
invited to speak at the meeting) 
 

B. Comments of the RFU 
 
(Anthony Morgan, President of the RFU has been invited to speak at the 
meeting) 
 

 
Comments had been sought from members of the public via the County Council’s 
Democratic Services Twitter feed (@LeicsDemocracy) on the proposals. All 
comments submitted are attached as follows: 
 

C. Open letter from retired members of Leicestershire Fire and Rescue 
Service 
 
(The following retired fire officers are signatories to the letter and have been 
invited to speak at the meeting: Ian Lockyear, Chris Bilby, Paul Percival and 
Chris Arculeo) 
 

D. Comments from Pauline Lindsay, Kibworth Harcourt Parish Councillor 
 

 
Officer to Contact: 
 
Sam Weston 
Principal Committee Officer 
Tel: 0116 305 6226 
Email: sam.weston@leics.gov.uk  

http://www.leicestershire-fire.gov.uk/irmp
mailto:sam.weston@leics.gov.uk

